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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Reminder – COVID-19 Task Force 
Guiding Principles 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 22, Onerahtókha/April 2020) The Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force wishes to remind the public that it 
continues to operate on two main principles:    
 

• Kahnawake is for Residents only 

• Kahnawà:ke is operating on essential services only  

There are other Directives, but these are the Task Force’s 
guiding principles.  
  
“We will stay the course for the next week or so (depending on 
medical advice) when we will reassess all the directives and 
measures in place,” said Commissioner of Public Safety Lloyd 
Phillips. “The sole purpose of our actions is to protect the health 
and safety of our community. All directives regarding COVID-19 
apply to everyone within the territory. There are no exceptions – 
we are all in this together.” 
  
For a comprehensive listing of all directives issued to date, visit 
http://covid-19.kmhc.ca/directives. The Task Force appreciates 
everyone’s patience and compliance during this challenging time. 
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The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Pandemic Task Force consists of 
designated health and safety representatives from Kahnawà:ke’s 
service organizations 
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